
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 3 By Councillor Lang for answer by the 

Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 1 February 2018  

   

Question  I wrote to the Convener on 1 December with questions 

relating to the administration’s policy on 20mph and traffic 

calming measures. After receiving no reply or 

acknowledgement, I sent a follow up email on 17 December. 

Can she tell me when she expects to respond to the issues 

raised? 

Answer   
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